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A 20-year old passenger in a car that crashed into a home in Holbrook before 5 a.m. today did not survive her 
injuries.
              
The Holbrook Fire Department joined Holbrook Police at the scene and used the Jaws of Life to extricate Nicole 
Ricci, 20, of Stoughton, from the crashed car, a gray 2005 Toyota Camry registered in her name.  She was trans-
ported to Brockton Hospital but she did not survive her injures.
              
Preliminary investigation indicates that Ricci was in the car with two other adult males, both of whom were 
injured and transported to area hospitals by Randolph and Avon ambulances providing mutual aid.
              
Preliminary information suggest that the Camry was traveling westbound on Rte. 139 when it crossed over the 
eastbound lane, struck a utility pole, traveled through a residential yard, then through a fence, and eventually 
came to rest crashed into the rear of a Kingsley Street residence. No one in the residence was harmed.
              
The incident remains under investigation by the Holbrook Police Department with assistance from the Mass 
State Police Collision Analysis and Reconstruction Section (CARS) and Crime Scene Services Section, as well as 
the Motor Vehicle Homicide Unit of Norfolk District Attorney Michael W. Morrissey’s Office.
              
No charges are in place at this time as the investigation continues. No additional information is expected today; 
should events warrant additional release, it will be sent to this address.


